

Monday 13 January 2020

Dear Parents,

Castle Camps C of E (VC) Primary School Church Lane Castle Camps Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone:

01799 584270

E-mail: Website: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Website: www.castlecampssc Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor



## **WANTED**

## Children's books for SECONDHAND BOOK SALE

We are holding a secondhand book sale every afternoon from

## Monday 9th March to Friday 13th March

in the School Hall (3.15 p.m. to 4.00 p.m.)

Please give generously by donating books or by supporting the sale. Please bring all donations to the School Office or Badger Class on or before **Friday 28**<sup>th</sup> **February 2020.** 

We would be very grateful if you could spare some time to help set up, run stalls or clear away after each afternoon- even if it is just one afternoon. Please let me know.

Many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

. Wight Mrs. J. Wright













